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EPSOM AND EWELL BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 
 
 

STAMFORD WARD 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
 

A casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the above Ward 
following the resignation of Councillor Previn Jagutpal. 
 
In accordance with Section 89(3) of the Local Government Act 1972, as the 
casual vacancy has occurred within six months before the day on which the 
councillor whose office is vacant would regularly have retired, the vacancy 
shall be filled at the next ordinary election. The date of the next ordinary 
election is Thursday 4 May 2023. 
 
 
 
 

JACQUELINE KING 
Returning Officer 

 
 
 

Dated:  23 December 2022 
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